
Jason & Kayleigh Pierce
Savoy Taproom, Inc.
(518) 368-5011
jpierce@savoyonlark.com

June 30th, 2022

Redistricting Commission
Harold L. Joyce Albany County Office Building
112 State Street
Albany, NY 12207

Re: Proposed redistricting of Lark Street corridor

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as registration to submit written comments for consideration at today's Joint Public Hearing.

The statement below is submitted on behalf of Jason and Kayleigh Pierce, owners and operators of Savoy Taproom located 
at 301 Lark Street in the City of Albany.

Statement:

Members of the committee we are submitting this letter today to express our opposition to the proposed legislative 
districting remapping that would effectively split representation of the historic Lark Street corridor into three separate 
legislative districts. 

Well we firmly believe efforts to ensure more fair and equitable representation for all of the City of Albany's residents are of
critical importance, we equally believe that this cannot and should not be done at the cost of breaking apart a community or 
historic business district whose voice is best and most effectively represented by a single legislative representative.

We respectfully request that the committee please consider keeping the Lark Street corridor within a single legislative 
district.

We thank you for your time and consideration,

Sincerely,

Jason Pierce


